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September 3, 2021 

 

Krista Westervelt 
Development & Communications Director 
Chatham County Council on Aging 
PO Box 715, Pittsboro, NC 27312 

 

Dear Ms. Westervelt, 

The Triangle Area Rural Planning Organization (TARPO) has received your request for a letter of 
support for funding from the North Carolina Department of Transportation and the Enhanced 
Mobility of Seniors and Individuals with Disabilities Program through the FTA Section 5310 funding 
process. We have reviewed the request and support your organization’s application.  

The Triangle Area Rural Planning Organization understands the need for transportation services 
for seniors and individuals with disabilities.  We recognize the important role that safe, effective 
transportation plays as seniors and people with disabilities access services throughout the 
community. 

We look forward to seeing the positive impact of these transportation services for citizens of our 
region.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Matthew M. Day, AICP CTP 
Secretary, Triangle Area Rural Planning Organization 


